UMRC Committee: Erving Riverfront Park/Brick Fundraiser

     Progress on the “Erving Riverfront Park” is proceeding at a swift pace.  Already the land is being sculpted and transformed into a functional and beautiful recreation and conservation area.  Crews from Mountain View Landscapes and Lawncare have been working most days including weekends and some holidays, to complete as much of the work as possible, before winter sets in.  Stakes at the site, map out the design plans with areas under construction for the footbridge and features of the playscape area that will include a hillside slide.  The picnic pavilion area is being readied for the delivered structures with the band shell area to follow.  Take an opportunity to check out the progress.  Snap some photos and share them with UMRC.  We will try to post some in future Around Town articles.
     The Brick Sale Fundraiser project sponsored by UMRC is officially underway.  You will see our flyer with a fill out “Information Form” accompanying this article.  There is also another form to fill out, with the information you would like to have engraved on your brick.  PLEASE PRINT on each form.  It is important that your writing is clearly legible.  You may use all UPPER CASE LETTERS or a combination of UPPER and LOWER CASE.  It is your choice.  Specialty bricks with clip art that you pick out can be ordered for the same price.  Call or drop by the Erving Town Hall for more information and for a different form to order bricks with clip art.  After placing your order, you will be contacted by phone to go over your information to ensure accuracy.  When placing an order, follow the directions on the flyer.  Enclose a check and not cash.  A UMRC member will contact you directly to verify your order and information once received.

Bricks will come in two sizes:   4” x 8” engraved brick for $35.00   and

                                           8” x 8” engraved brick for $70.00

The attached “Brick Order Form” will have more detailed information for you to place your order.

     You can see a sample of the engraved bricks at the Erving Town Hall.  UMRC hopes to set up a table in the lobby with the clip art selection that you can choose from, and the additional “Clip Art Brick Order Forms”.  Any Questions?  Contact: Bryan Smith, Administrative Coordinatior, (413-422-2800 Ext. 101) and he can assist in getting you more information or directing you to a UMRC member who can help.

     We hope you will support our efforts by buying a brick!  Give one as a gift.  Buy one or several in memory of loved ones who have passed on.  Buy a larger brick for your whole family with everyone’s name included.  Also, businesses and organizations are also welcome.  Let’s make our commemorative walkway a special feature within the park.   UMRC meets on a regular basis and posts all meetings for the public to attend. Please consider joining.           Respectfully submitted,                       Jeanie Schermesser  Chair, UMRC 
